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Marion County Parks Commission Meeting Rescheduled 

 
  
SALEM, OR – The Marion County Parks Commission meeting, which was previously canceled due to 
inclement weather, has been rescheduled to Monday, December 12, 2016, at 2:00 p.m. The meeting 
will be held in the North Santiam Room at Marion County Public Works, Building 1, at 5155 Silverton 
Road NE, in Salem, Oregon. 
 
The agenda will include discussions about prioritizing projects for the 2017-2018 parks program budget 
and staffing presentation, as well as commissioner announcements and staff updates.   
   
The meeting is open to the public, who are welcome to attend. Visit our website to view the full agenda 
at: http://www.co.marion.or.us/PW/Parks/parkscommission/.  
  
For more information, contact Russ Dilley at (503) 365-3120. 
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